
 
 
 

 
 
 

BULLETIN #24        Friday 10th November 2017 

KEEPING UP THE PRESSURE  

The CWU 89.1% and Proud Day on Tuesday 7th November was another successful day of 

Union activity which demonstrated members’ continued support and engagement with the 

Union’s ongoing campaign. 

Hundreds of gate meetings were held up and down the Country to update members on the 

current dispute and to thank them for their magnificent support and the huge YES vote 

they returned to back the CWU’s campaign for decent employment, standard of living and 

retirement security.  

The YES vote not only reflected the depth of members’ feelings but was a massive 

testament to the strength and solidary of this Union at every level.  The vote also provided 

CWU negoatiators with a powerful mandate to take into further talks and the current 

process of mediation.  

As we have said from the outset, the pressure is on Royal Mail Group to shift its position 

and meet our key objectives around Pay and the Four Pillars of Security.  This week’s 

latest Union activity helps us to keep up the pressure on Royal Mail Group and 

demonstrated loud and clear that the anger and strength of feeling shown by the original 

ballot result was not a flash in the pan or some emotional spasm, it is real and will be the 

source of ongoing industrial instability and low morale unless Royal Mail Group snap out of 

their denial and address it by making the right Agreement with the CWU. 

Talks will continue all next week. 

 
YOU PICKED THE RIGHT SIDE 

 
THIS DISPUTE IS FAR FROM OVER, WE WILL CONTINUE CAMPAIGNING 

 
KEEP VOICING YOUR SUPPORT AND WE WILL WIN. 

 


